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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP NEWS:
We have lost a valued and long time member this past month, our condolences goes out to the family of John 
Campbell.
October has been a very rainy month and the course has held up as well as can be expected. PLEASE BE 
CAREFUL AND IF IT IS WET STAY ON THE CART PATHS. If you have not been in the dining room lately 
please go by and look at the paint and tile that has been put in it. This is being funded by LOGO and is nearly 75 
percent complete. It has made a major change in the appearance of the area. THANKS to all the volunteers that 
gave their time and help, there is a list in the Pro Shop and the Acom Room of these volunteers, if you see any of 
them tell them thanks. A very special thanks to David Dean and Clay Wilkes for what you have done. 

NEW MEMBERS:
There were no new members for this month, if you talk to anyone that is thinking of joining a golf club, tell them 
we are the best deal they can find.

THE $ 10,000 DRAW DOWN IS NOVEMBER 21 BE SURE TO BUY YOUR TICKET !!!!!! 

THANKS AND GOOD GOLFING 
BOBBY 

COMMITTEES:

LOGO: LOGO came up with the idea to get the Ladies Club Championship going again. We only had nine ladies to 
sign up for the two day event and the weather wasn't very cooperative, but a good time was had by all. 
Winners: 1st Flight 1st Norlene Wolford    Championship Flight: Ladies Club Champion Sherry Scruggs
                               2nd Linda Baines                                          2nd Sonya Presnall 

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: The Tournament season is over after the GLO-BALL TOURNAMENT on 
Halloween. They are asking what you would like to do during the cool months? For example have a Bingo night or 
some other event, contact a member and tell them. 
ACORN ROOM LOUNGE: The winner of the $25.00 gift certificate is Robbie Harrison.
 UPCOMING EVENTS:
Pro Shop will be closing at 5:00 PM starting on November 1st
THANKSGIVING hours Pro Shop and  ACORN ROOM closed.
Steak Nights: November 5th and 19th

Turn Clocks back on November 1st 2:OOAM
DRAW DOWN NOVEMBER 21st'
WORK DAY NOVEMBER 14th ALL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED.
FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:
We are preparing the course for the cooler months ahead and will be sanding the low spots in the fairways and 
around the Tee Boxes on November 14th. We are starting to dry out a bit, maybe the rain will hold off for awhile.

THANKS WAYNE


